
 
 

Dear Local Business Leader, 

 

The 2022 Queen of Heaven Carnival is just around the corner!  The Carnival has become a summer tradition 

and the premiere carnival event in Western New York.  Back by popular demand will be our signature kickoff 

event – Super Cruise Night – on Thursday, July 7.  The Carnival will take place on Friday, July 8 – Sunday, 

July 10. 

 

Last year’s Carnival coming on the heels of an unprecedented pandemic was truly something special.  With 

virtually no time for planning there were several Carnival staples that we were unable to do.  In 2022, we look 

to bring back some of the attractions that our loyal patrons have come to enjoy.  A big part of that will be the 

return of the popular Theme Basket Raffle with an exciting new location – inside the Parish Center. 

 

The Carnival is seeking donations of baskets or gift certificates from the business community.  If it is more 

convenient, we are happy to accept a monetary donation and our Theme Basket team will assemble a basket for 

you with your company name and logo on it.  In an effort to make things as easy as possible, we can accept 

cash, check (payable to Queen of Heaven Carnival), or Venmo donations.    

 

Donations may be sent or dropped off to the Queen of Heaven Rectory located at 4220 Seneca Street in West 

Seneca, NY 14224 or we would be happy to pick up your donation.  Please contact Ann Herman to schedule a 

pickup.    

 

We understand that you are inundated with requests for donations and that times are still tough for many 

businesses.  Please know that 100% of the proceeds of the Carnival stay at Queen of Heaven to benefit the 

parish or school.  We are very grateful to all the community support we have received over the years. 

 

On behalf of the Carnival Committee, I would like to offer a sincere thank you to everyone who has had a part 

in making Queen of Heaven Carnival the “Best in the Southtowns” for 40 years.  Please contact me if you have 

any questions or would like to arrange a pickup.  We hope to see you at Carnival 2022! 

 

Best Regards,  

 

Ann Herman 
Theme Basket Coordinator      

Cell: (716) 867-0176   
 

 

 


